
Hazelwood Early Childhood &
Parents as Teachers

Tuesday, October 25th
6:00-7:30 p.m.

Location:
Hazelwood Central Early Childhood
15955 New Halls Ferry Rd.
Florissant, MO 63031

Child-friendly costumes encouraged for all
participants

● Crafts
● Activities
● Snack
● Photo opportunities

● Costumes
● Stories
● Family Fun
● Games

And much more…

Hope to see you all there!


